

December 14, 2016

Michael R. Cusack, Chairman & CEO Guidance in Giving 225 Snedecor Avenue Bayport, New York 11705

Dear Mr. Cusack,

It was good to work with Domingo Betancourt during our Capital Campaign, "God's House, Our Home." He mobilized our parishioners to participate through his positive energy and commitment to serve the mission our church. It is easy to see that Domingo loves what he does; he put in extra effort and time for our campaign.

Domingo was informative and helpful. He took time to explain aspects of the campaign and worked wonderfully with our office staff. He demonstrated his ability to connect with our people as he interacted with volunteers, leadership and parishioners. (He even played the guitar for one of our choirs.) Additionally, his bilingual skills helped him educate and motivate the Hispanic community to participate in our campaign.

We enjoyed working with him as a representative of your company. We were pleased with his service and highly recommend him and Guidance in Giving to other pastors and parishes seeking an effective means of performing studies and raising funds.

In Christ,

Father Kent Bowlds,

Pastor